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Consultation Meeting on Human 
Remains Repatriation to be held 

tomorrow (Thursday) 
 

For Immediate Release 
 

(Kahnawake – 28, Seskehkó:wa/September 2016) The Mohawk 
Council of Kahnawà:ke (MCK) wishes to remind the public that a 
Community Consultation will be held tomorrow (Thursday) evening 
to discuss and provide input on the topic of prehistoric remains 
found at archaeological sites. 
 

The meeting will take place at the home of Ietsénhaienhs 
Christine Zachary-Deom from 5pm to 7pm. Refreshments will be 
provided. 
 

“There have been occasions when remains have been found at 
various construction sites or archaeological digs,” said 
Ietsénhaienhs Zachary-Deom earlier. “We wish to meet with 
interested community members to hear their thoughts and answer 
their questions. The ultimate goal is to ensure that respectful 
processes are always followed and that proper repatriation and 
burials continue to take place in these circumstances.” 
 

Ietsénhaienhs Zachary-Deom’s home is located on ‘East 157th 
Street,’ just north of the Kateri Cemetery, close to Creekside 
Convenience. All are welcome. For more information on this 
meeting, please contact Brittany Diabo, the MCK’s Consultation 
Committee technician, at 450-632-7500, extension 2296.  
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Media Inquiries: 
Joe Delaronde 
Political Press Attaché 
(450) 632-7500 ext. 2251 
Joe.delaronde@mck.ca 
 

Technical 
Contact: 
Ietsénhaienhs 
Christine Zachary-
Deom 
Consultation Portfolio 
Chief 
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Mohawk Council 
of Kahnawà:ke 
Kahnawà:ke Mohawk 
Territory 
P.O. Box 720 
J0L 1B0 
 
Tel: (450) 632-7500 
Fax: (450) 638-5958 
 
As per the MCK 
Communications Protocol, 
all media requests must be 
arranged through the Public 
Relations / Communications 
Unit 
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